
Thank You for 
Your Support! 

"While accompanying the 7th
graders at St. Katherine's during their
Confirmation Retreat, it was a joy to
spend time with them discussing the
sacrament they are about to receive.  
We were able to share our
testimonies and sit down to talk
further about their relationship with
Christ. As these young men and
women mature in their Catholic faith,
through the sacrament of
Confirmation, we encouraged them
to use the tools they have already
received such as the sacrament of
confession and the lives of the saints
to grow closer to Christ." - Emily  
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"The day before the March for Life we ran
a Mission in DC where we invited anyone
we saw into adoration and to hear a
message of life. Being in DC for the
March is always inspiring. The Catholic
church all over the country is ready to
defend life from the scourge of abortion,
and seeing the unity and passion is
renewing for all of us as we continue to
fight for the right to life." - Joe

The 
March

For Life 



Thank you for your continued prayers and

support! You and your families are in our

prayers daily. 

Peace and Joy, 

The Mission Youth Apostles 

"Oh, the joy of community! 
This month a new tradition began
when the Magdala House and
Frassati House came together to
share a meal. After Mass, we made
brunch together which consisted of
cinnamon toast crunch french toast
(we got creative!), playing old
records, and hilarious commentary
about the lives of the saints. 
We have been overwhelmed by
God's kindness! He has provided
abundantly for the young adult
community here at Our Lady of
Peace." - Malorie (HFD) 

Kensington
Mission 

To support by mail, please make checks payable to :
RC Activities, Inc. (RC Activities, Inc. is a 501C3 non-profit
organization) -OR-  https://missionyouthphilly.com/general
Mailing Address: 487 Devon Park Drive, Suite 212, Wayne PA 19087

Community 
Life: 

Sunday 
Brunch 

Stay in Touch: Support the Mission:

"The Padre Pio prayer Center in Frankford has a beautiful

evangelization project that facilitates a relationship

between the Capuchin Friars and the neighboring area

through service, prayer, and community life. We have had

the privilege of joining the Postulants, who are discerning

there, in their weekly apostolic ministry of spreading the

gospel on the streets of Kensington. It has been enriching

not only to grow in relationship with these Postulants and to

learn from their inspiring witness as they continue in their

discernment process but also to be able to unite our mission

with theirs and serve together as one body of Christ working

to grow the kingdom." - Pia


